
From: Louis Vitale [LVitale@sparkplug.net] 
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2007 3:55 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Cc: Brian Stoddard; Charles Peyton; Stacy Torticill; Julie Berger; Jenny Bowers 
Subject: FCC License Cancellations 
 
Attachments: KF61.CNG.pdf; E873739.CNG.pdf; E920004.CNG.pdf; 
E920021.CNG.pdf 
Eleanor, 
 
Please cancel the four uplink licenses per the pdf files attached. We are no longer using these. Please let me 
know if you require further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lou Vitale | Director, Operations & Engineering 
 lvitale@sparkplug.net | www.sparkplug.net 
o: 480.379.3670 | f: 602.648.5856 | m: 480.773.3811 
  

   

 


